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 Jenny Willmot COMMNT2016/3750/P 05/09/2016  00:43:19 I submitted objections to the previous application for this site on the basis of the overshadowing and 

overlooking this would have on the york way properties to the north of it because the building was 

extended westwards from the existing terraces, ending the current open run of gardens and giving a 

boxed in feeling.

As the developers are now able to build at the front in line with the york way terrace I believe the new 

building should not extend at the rear beyond the existing line of the terrace, for the above reasons, and 

because the proposed development  is too large and out of character  for this conservation area.
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